
Hello! 
Our 2020 Annual Party Drive-
Thru was a success!  I know it 
wasn’t how we typically do 
things but we got to see all of 
your smiling faces and had a 
good time doing it! 

Sutton’s Catering in Newhall provided the 
boxed meals for everyone—delicious!  I heard 
from many that enjoyed them as a picnic in the 
park.  50’s and 60’s flair was all around with the 
poodle skirts and rock n roll music playing, the 
atmosphere was nostalgic.  Our soda jerks were 
ready to serve root beer with a masked smile.  
Everyone also received their member gift; a 
fleece travel blanket.  If you were unable to    
attend, make sure to stop in and pick yours up!  
At the end of the evening, we drew for prizes 
using your postcard confirmation to show you 
were present to win.  
The following were winners of $20 gift cards: 
Sue Mangold, Walter Grimes, Joel Sallee, Ellen 
Tempus, Karen Hagen, Dale Schmidt, Don 
Eells, Ena Potthoff, Kristie Davis, Garth Beatty, 
Karyl Henry, John Schoettmer, Barb Anderson, 
and Esther Novotny.  We also had a money bag 
winner of the $100!  Congrats to all who won 
and thank you to everyone that came out to    
enjoy the evening.  I know the staff enjoyed it! 
We hope you are hanging in there as the rest of 
2020 rolls along.  My wish for you is health, 
safety and finding joy in this crazy time. 
 
Until next time... 
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Some of you may have noticed a new, yet familiar face     
behind the mask at our annual party. 
Please welcome Terie Wehage! Terie was born and raised in 
Oregon and moved to Vinton in 2007. She and her husband, 
Joe, have 7 grown children and 4 beautiful granddaughters 
and are anxiously awaiting a grandson on the way!  She has 
spent her entire career in banking, most recently as a 
Branch Manager for USBank in Yacolt, Washington.  She 
came back “home” to Vinton because it really has become 
HOME, and she missed it very much. She is happy to now 
be a part of the Farmers Savings Bank & Trust loan team.  
She has enjoyed seeing some familiar faces and meeting 
new ones.  Please stop by and say “Hello!’ 


